
Friday 23rd MayWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have had a great week! They all engaged well with their last 
swimming lesson. It’s so great to see them all get more confidence in the water! 

The children have continued to improve their bike skills in PE and they are moving 
more independently around the playground. This week we have also explored 

forest school!
Have a lovely half term!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Max for winning 
our safe award this week! This 
was awarded for safely putting 

the bikes and helmets away 
after PE.

We hope you all have a lovely 
half term and we will see all the 

children back on Tuesday 3rd

June.

Thank you!


